PROVEN FRAUD OF LEONARD McQUOWN

On March 2, 2014 McQuown posted screenshots of a “donation” he made in the amount of
$250.00 to Raven’s Outreach, non-profit organization created to provide housing for homeless
Veterans. Less than 2 hours after his paypal donation was made he requested a refund of his
donation and to date has NOT rectified the situation nor made good on his donation.

Transaction D
You sent a payment

Dear Bald Man Walking,
You sent a payment for $250.00 USD to Raven's Ouireach Center, Inc..
Please note that it may take a little while for this payment o appear in the Recent Activity list on

your Account Overiew.
Amount: $250.00 LUSD
Sent on: March 2, 2014
Sincerely,
PayPal

Business Name: Raven's Qutreach Center, Inc. (The recipient of this payment is Verified)

Payment Sent to: velerans@ravensoutreacheanter.com

Total amount: -5250.00 USD

Fee amount: $0.00 LSD
Mat amount: -5250.00 USD

Purpose: Homeless \etarans
Date: Mar 2, 2014
Time; 143419 PST

Mailing Address: Bald Man Walking
5 Chemy Ct
Ocala, FL 34472
United States
Confirmed [E]

Funding Type: eCheck
Funding Source: $250.00 USD
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1913 North Street

Baton Rouge, LA 70802

(225) 300-8642

Email: veterans@ravensoutreachcenter.com

Raven’s Outreach Center for Homeless Veterans

March 19, 2014

To Whom It May Concern,

This letter is in response to the many inquiries relative to an alleged donation of $250.00 made to
Ravens Outreach Center by Leonard Mccquown. On March 2, 2014, Raven’s Quireach received an
email from PayPal Customer Support advising Mr. Leonard Mcguown contacted them about the money
he sent and requested a refund for personal reasons. Within hours of Mr. Mcquown'’s alleged donation
posting, he intern went back in to his account and requested a refund. He is using a screen print
showing a confirmed donation. However, after printing confirmation of donation, he circled back to
request refund.

The screen prints of Ravens Outreach Center's PayPal email whereby he requested a refund for
personal reasons dated March 2, 2014 as well as the screen print of the cancellation posted on
Raven'’s Outreach Center's PayPal account dated March 2, 2014 are posted on Face Book.

Today, | voluntarily took part in an interview conducted by WBRZ News to further reiterate that Mr.
Mcquown support of homeless veterans at Ravens Outreach Center is a Scam.

| appreciate those of you who do invest in our Organization and in the veterans we serve.
Because of your generosity, we can continue to serve these heroes who never asked for our
recognition or gratitude and served so unselfishly.

Respectfully,
Michelle Scaott
Program Director
Office; 225-300-8642

Email: mscott@ravensoutreachcenter.com
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